
 

 

H. M. King High School Dual Enrollment 

Parent/Student Meeting on 

March 24, 2015 at 6:00 p.m. 

H.M. King Cafeteria 

 TAMUK/CBC Representatives will present updates 
on admission and registration. 

 Counselors will present updates for incoming 

10th, 11th, and 12th grade students interested in 

gaining college credit. 
 Important information on courses to be offered at 

H. M. King High. 
 Outreach Programs – Upward Bound 

 

 


